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Good morning Chairman Clemens and members of the committee. I’m Robin Rehborg, 
Deputy Director for Driver Safety with the North Dakota Department of Transportation 
(NDDOT).  I’m here to provide information related to SB 2094. Thank you for giving me 
the opportunity to address you today.  
 
SB 2094 amends and reenacts section 39-29-10 of the North Dakota Century Code, 
relating to the issuance of off-highway vehicle safety certificates by the parks and 
recreation department for completion of an off-highway vehicle safety training course. 
 
The NDDOT has discussed this bill with North Dakota Parks and Recreation and 
supports the bill. Proposed changes would accurately reflect the parks and recreation 
department as the agency responsible for issuing off-highway vehicle safety training 
certificates after completion of a safety training course. To my knowledge, the NDDOT 
has never issued these certificates.   
 
I’m happy to respond to any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 


